

PO Box 30016 6803 AA Arnhem The Netherlands Date: October 19th, 2015

Subject: EAU Medical Student Membership

T +31 (0)26 38 90 680 F +31 (0)26 38 90 674

Dear colleague, dear friend,

eau@uroweb.org www.uroweb.org

"Who has the youth, has the future." That is what we strongly believe at the EAU. We invest heavily in the next generation of medical specialists by already stimulating educational initiatives during med school. To promote the diverse medical specialty of urology among young talents, we are pleased to announce a new membership for medical students.

EAU Board Executive Committee:

Prof. C. Chapple

Prof. F. Montorsi

Prof. H. Van Poppel

Prof. M. Wirth

Chairmen Offices

Prof. C. Chapple

Prof. B. Djavan Regional Office

Prof. D. Jacqmin Strategy Planning Office

Prof. I. Korneyev Membership Office

Prof. L. Martinez-PiñeiroSection Office

Prof. V. Mirone
EUSP Office

Prof. R. Nijman EU-ACME Office

> Prof. J. Palou Education Office

Prof. J. N'Dow Guidelines Office

Prof. D. Schultheiss
History Office

Dr. M. Sedelaar Young Urologists Office

Prof. A. StenzlScientific Congress Office

EAU Foundation for Urological Research:

Prof. P. Mulders

Executive Management:

Jacqueline Roelofswaard Executive Manager Operational Affairs

> Drs. Maurice Schlief executive Manager Business Affairs

The EAU aims to support urologists throughout their career. Whether you are an experienced specialist, young urologist or a medical student: EAU membership is an advantage in all career stages. For medical students we offer the following benefits:

- Free access to the EAU Annual Congress
- Free access to all e-courses
- Advanced access to the largest learning library in urology, UROsource
- Not one, but two scientific journals for free; European Urology and EU Focus
- Free app and printed pocket edition of the renowned EAU Guidelines

The Medical Student Membership is open to all medical students, whether they are based in Europe or in other continents. The annual fee of this member-ship is €50,-.

I kindly ask you to join us in promoting our medical specialty among the young and upcoming urologists-to-be. In order to continuously advance urologic research and care we need to harness talented students and engage them at an early stage of their career.

If you know of any students who might be interested in an EAU membership, please inform them that they can apply online via www.uroweb.org/membership/.

In case you or your students have any questions, do not hesitate to contact our membership team via membership@uroweb.org.

With kindest regards,

Chris Chapple EAU Secretary General

